
City of Tamarac 
Interoffice Memorandum 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
 
 

To: Michael C. Cernech, City Manager 

From: Maxine Calloway, Director of Community Development 

Date: January 6, 2020 

Re: HOME – Approval of Interlocal Agreement - FY 2019/2020  
Temp Reso. No. 13395 

 
 
Recommendation:  The Director of Community Development recommends that the City 
Commission approve the Interlocal Agreement between Broward County and the City of 
Tamarac for the administration of the Home Investment Partnership Program (HOME) for Fiscal 
Year (FY) 2019/2020 funds at its February 12, 2020 meeting.   
 
Issue:   City Commission approval is needed for the Interlocal Agreement between Broward 
County and the City of Tamarac for the City’s FY 2019/2020 HOME funds in the amount of 
$135,457.  
 
Background:  The City Commission renewed its participation as a member of the Broward 
County HOME Consortium on June 14, 2011. The HOME Consortium was created to allow for 
Broward County to allocate Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) funds to 
local governments to undertake housing assistance activities.   
 
Fiscal Year 2019/2020 HOME funds are released by the County through the Consortium. The 
County has thirteen HOME Consortium members that must spend its funds in a two-year cycle. 
The FY 2019/2020 Interlocal Agreement with Broward County for the administration of the City’s 
HOME funds commences retroactively to October 1, 2019 and ends September 30, 2021. The 
total HOME Funds in the amount of $135,457 will be committed to income eligible Tamarac 
households for the rehabilitation of residential properties under the City’s Owner-Occupied 
Minor Home Repair program. The FY 2019-2020 HOME funds will assist in the completion of 
home rehabilitation activities for a minimum of three (3) properties. 
 
Fiscal Impact:  Funding in the amount of $135,457 is appropriated as part of the Fiscal Year 
2019/2020 budget process by the County. Funds will be allocated by Broward County on a 
reimbursement basis.  As such these grant funds will not impact the City’s general fund. 
 
This agenda item is consistent with the City’s Strategic Plan Goal #5; Safe and Vibrant Community.  
 

 
_______________________________ 

Maxine A. Calloway,  
Director of Community Development  

 
Attachments: 
 Temporary Resolution # 13395 
 EXHIBIT A – Fiscal Year 2019/2020 Interlocal Agreement 
 
MAC/cc 


